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Vice Mayor Rivas commented on the need to see a through line on CIP 

projects. 

Councilmember Hampton would like to see a report on the fluoride 

content in the City's potable water. 

Following a brief discussion, on the order of the Chair and consensus 
of the Committee, the presentations were received and filed. 

On the order of the Chair, the special meeting of the Joint Meeting of 
the Finance Committee and/or City Council was adjourned at 9:50 p.m. 
in memory of Peggy Sisson, Bob Denham, Edwin "Jed the Fish" Gould, 
Richard  Marthe, and Andrea Donahue. 
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